
Please join us for our 6th annual training 
day for professionals working with young 
children and their families.  Attendees 
will leave with enhanced knowledge and 
understanding of how Reflective Practice, 
Reflective Supervision and Consultation work 
to enhance the quality of services  
being provided to families.

• �Designed and relevant for all agencies and  
professionals serving children ages 0-5 years

• �Reflective Supervision/Consultation – Christopher  
Watson, Ph.D., University of Minnesota, CEED

• �Listening to Babies: Looking Back, Looking Forward – 
James McHale, Ph.D., USF St. Petersburg,  
Family Study Center

• �6 CE’s (Board of Social Work, Mental Health and M & F) 
and CEU’s donated in-kind by Early Learning Coalition

CE’s AVAILABLE FOR $25 (Board of Social 
Work, Mental Health and M &F)

6TH ANNUAL LISTENING TO BABIES:
Reflective Supervision Across Disciplines 
Serving Babies and Young Children

Harbor Hall
USF St. Petersburg 
1000 3rd St. S., St. Petersburg, FL 33701

8:30 am 
Registration and Coffee

9:00 am – 12:00 pm
Nurturing a Culture of Relationship & 
Reflection in Supervision, Practice and 
Programs (For all Professional working with 
Families with Babies and Young Children) 

LUNCH ON YOUR OWN 

1:00 – 4:00 pm
Understanding the Elements of Reflective 
Supervision and the Dyadic Process: The RIOS 
(For Supervisors, Managers, Directors, 
Consultants, and Mental Health Professionals)

USF ST. PETERSBURG FAMILY STUDY CENTER

BABY TALK WEEK
FEBRUARY 23, 2018 

A program of University of South Florida St. Petersburg – Family Study Center, in partnership with Concerned 
Organization for the Quality Education of Black Students, Inc.(COQEBS) – School Readiness Committee.

Register online at https://secure.qgiv.com/for/jwbopc. For additional 
information contact ebonymiller@mail.usf.edu or call 727.873.4848
Parking permits available for $5 per vehicle per day. We recommend purchasing your parking permits online at usfsp.t2hosted.com/Account/
Portal and parking in lots (P9 or P11) closest to Harbor Hall if space is available. View our campus map at usfsp.edu/map


